
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

175th Anniversary – In 2014 the City of Oxford will celebrate our 175th anniversary.  We are looking for 
volunteers to help make it a great celebration.  If you would like to volunteer, please call City Hall 770-786-
7004 or email to: comments@oxfordgeorgia.org. 
 
Email address – Speaking of email, if you would like to receive information in emails from the city, including 
the agenda for each of the city council meetings, please email your email address to us at: 
comments@oxfordgeorgia.org. 
 
Election – We have three candidates who are unopposed for reelection to city council.  On Election Day 
(November 5th) Councilmembers David Eady, Post 4; Jim Windham, Post 5; and Terry Smith, Post 6 will be 
declared reelected to their council posts for four year terms beginning in January 2014.  Congratulations!! 
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LETTER FROM MAYOR ROSEBERRY - - LEASH LAW 

Dear Oxford Resident, 

 We have received a number of reports of dogs running loose in the street and 
entering the property of others. This can be dangerous for people and animals. The City 
of Oxford has a leash law that requires a dog be under the control of the owner at all 
times.  If the dog is off the owner’s property it must be on a leash.   

 Oxford police will be enforcing the leash law and repeat offenders will be issued 
citations to appear in court.  

 Let’s all be good pet owners and good neighbors.    
        Sincerely, 

  
        Jerry Roseberry  
        Mayor  
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